
 

 

 

 

Indicating Billing and Rendering Providers for Behavioral Treatment Services   

When submitting prior authorization requests for behavioral treatment services, providers are required to 
indicate the licensed supervisor overseeing the member’s plan of care (POC) as the billing provider and as the 
rendering provider.  
 
When submitting claims for behavioral treatment services, providers are required to indicate the licensed 
supervisor overseeing the member’s POC as the billing provider and indicate the licensed supervisor, 
treatment therapist, or treatment technician who rendered the service to the member as the rendering 
provider.  
 
Refer to the December 2015 ForwardHealth Update (2015-62), titled “New ForwardHealth Behavioral 
Treatment Benefit,” for more information.  
 

https://www.forwardhealth.wi.gov/kw/pdf/2015-62.pdf

